
From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Wednesday, March 10, 2021 11:46 AM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment -

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2021-03-10

-- Case Number --
EB-2020-0246

-- Name --
Juliana Crysler

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
We have been going to this northern getaway since 1970.  (Boat access only). We Graduated from
propane to electricity in 2002. We regret that we must pay for delivery when we cannot be there during winter
months.




